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Mission Statement:  

                                                         

The mission of the 

Edmond Quilt Guild is 

to preserve, teach 

and share the history 

and art of quilting. 
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Quilt Show 
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Hello to everyone,  

March was a busy month and again many members brought beau-
tiful quilt projects to show.  It is truly amazing the projects that are 
shown, everything from simple patterns to very detailed pieced 
quilts.  Several members have gone to shows in other cities and I 
know they will share what they have learned and experienced. 

Our program speaker took us from seed to Jeans with the cotton 
that is grown in Oklahoma and surrounding states.  This was quite 
an education in cotton, and how it makes an impact on the econo-
my of our state and country.  I just want to say thank you for ac-
quiring this speaker for us.  Please make an effort to regularly at-
tend meetings, the speakers lined up for the rest of the year will be 
informative, provide interesting techniques, show their quilts, and 
stories. 

Treasurer Patti will have the finalized budget in April for the mem-
bership to vote on so please make sure you are at the April meet-
ing. 

A new Hospitality Committee Chairman has been appointed, Linda 
Olsen, 405-401-5119.  If you have any needs please contact her 
or any of the board members listed in the newsletter. 

I still have the St. Johnôs Bay Black fringed scarf that was found 
after the Feb. meeting, it is wanting to return home so please con-
tact me. 

Happy Easter! 

http://www.edmondquiltguild.us/


 

Vice-Presidentôs Report  
Sherry Bellack 

 Hello everyone!  Well it is officially 
springtime and now I can begin assessing if my 
homeowners insurance is going to cover my abun-
dance of stash and sewing machines!  Tis the sea-
son for our severe weather outbreaks; and it was 
increasingly difficult to not run and get my sewing 
machine before getting into the shelter!  
 But now to recap our March meeting!  We 
had a very informative speaker, Mr. Cooper, who 
gave us an inside perspective of what it takes to 
grow and process the cotton that we depend upon 
for our craft.  I do appreciate all that goes into this 
more, but I still have a hard time justifying the 
increasing cost of buying our yardage! Everyone 
was very intent on learning more and the ques-
tions posed were probably surprising to him, as 
they were very insightful and more than likely 
unexpected for a quilterôs audience.  
 We also had the National Quilt Day sit 
and sew, and while our group was small, we en-
joyed visiting and seeing the projects everyone 
was working on.  Thank you for all those who at-
tended and those who shopped our local quilt 
stores on that day.  
 Keep working on your four seasons quilts 
for the May meeting.  (You know which season 
you are! Donôt make me explain it again!) In the 
meantime, I am busy looking for prizes for every 
category.   
 See you in April.  Stay safe, turn off your 
machine during lightning storms.  
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Toadally Awesome Quilting 

Brenda Esslinger 

3428 NW 26th Street 

Oklahoma City, OK  73107 

405-946-0817 

blee0115@aol.com 

 
Nancy's Trunk 

Fabric ð Books ð Patterns ð Notions - Classes 

Vintage Featherweight Sewing Machines & Access. 

6 Mi. E. of Perkins, OK on Hwy 33 

Open Tues. 10-8    Wed-Thur-Fri  10-5     Sat. 10-4 

Closed Sun. & Mon.   -    405-413-5037 
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 Program Report ï Cherrie Hampton  

2015 EQG Program Calendar 

April 21    Emmie Seaman  - òGood Griefó                                               

May 19    Elsie Campbell - òValue of Valueó                                           

June     Summer Break~                                                                        

July 21    Jan Patek ð òQuilts as Refrigerator Artó  

     Workshop ð òNeedle Turn Applique`ó 

August 18   Ruth Powers ð òDare to be Differentó 

     Workshop ð òIntroduction to Picture Piecingó 

September 15   Betsy Chutchian ð òJust Tricks, No Treatsó 

October 20   Maria Elkins ð òMariaõs Quilts Trunk Showó 

     Workshop ð òFused Applique Portraitsó 

November 17   Jane Sassaman ð òJaneõs Textile Treasures Gardenó 

     Workshop ð òLeaf Sampleró 

December 15 Christmas Party 

I just spoke with Emmie Seaman on the phone and am so excited about having her come to our 
guild.  She and her fellow artist Diana Callahan will be presenting a program which has an unu-
sual focus on the  expression of grief.  The quilt that grew from what seemed to be a very 
dark time in the lives of the members of Uncommon Threads, her fiber art group, is a thought 
provoking creation that celebrates the lives of itsõ makers.  When a member of Uncommon 
Threads was diagnosed with breast cancer, she suggested the group make a bereavement 
quilt. The idea grew into a very special coffin quilt entitled  Good Grief.   

*WORKSHOP*   The Jan Patek workshop, òNeedle Turn Applique`ó, sign-up sheet will be avail-
able at the next guild meeting.  The fee is $75. which includes a kit that she has personally 
assembled.   

 I am working on the 2016 and 2017 Program Calendars, so please contact me with your sug-
gestions for speakers and workshops.  

 Cherrie Hampton ð 405-826-5892  Cherrie.Hampton@gmail.com 

In an effort to answer lots of questions that people ask about workshops, the board approved 
a set of policies to help you with your plans (see page 10 this newsletter) 
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Of the 77 people that learned 
about the cotton industry, 5 were 
visitors at our March meeting.   

The roster will be going out in 
April (I hope).  If you have not 
paid your dues, you will not be in-
cluded in the roster or the mailing 
for the newsletter and other in-
formation that comes thru the 
Blast.  If you have not renewed, 
send your check payable to EQG 
to our PO Box 1843, 73083, or 
mail it to me: Alice Kellogg, 2805 
Old Farm Road, Edmond, 73013. 

Membership ð Alice Kellogg Loving Touch ð Janice Yount  

The weather finally cooperated. I delivered 20 quilts 
to the Hope center in Edmond.  

 

Be sure to bring in brown bag challenge to April 
meeting.  Canôt wait to see them all. Remem-
ber  they need to be quilted and bound.  These 
quilts will go to Infant Crisis Center and OU  

Childrenôs Hospital.  

 

We need to start working on placemats. I havenôt 
delivered any since December and I know that  they 
have to had new clients since then.  

 

Placemat sizes are 12x18, small kiddos 40X40,  

larger kids 40x60ish. I have plenty  kits made up 
with bright and shiny new  fabrics.  

 

Enjoy your Easter    Thanks , Janice 

Call for Entries 

Fiberworks...call for entry 
www.fiberartistsok.org 
Online entries from April 1 through April 15, 2015 
  

Home Machine Quilting Show ñHMQSò, Salt Lake City, UT  May 7-9, 2015.  For 
more information check www.hmqs.org 

 

Cleveland County 2015 Quilt ShowðMay 8th and 9th, 2015 from 9 a.m. until 5 
p.m. at Cleveland County Fairgrounds, 601 E. Robinson St. Norman, Ok. 

 
 

http://www.fiberartistsok.org/
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Sooner Quilts 
Quilting Supplies & Custom Longarm Quilting 

JANOME 

Michelle Schroeder 

 

7821 S Sooner Rd           405.282.2070        
Guthrie, OK 73044         www.SoonerQuilts.com 

FOR SALE 
Pfaff Creative Sensation 
This is a wonderful machine for sewing, embroidery, 
and  
quilting. It has all the special features, and, of 
course, the Pfaff IDT.  
All original and several added accessories  are in-
cluded.   
This machine sells for well over $10,000 new.  Ask-
ing $4500.  
Contact: Darla Ives sewdarla@gmail.com  
405 -630-9055   
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APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

 

Rosemary Durham  April 2 

Sarah Daneke  April 15 

Robbie Wood  April 18 

Frances Stamper  April 19 

Nancy Annett  April 22 

Nancy Watson  April 22 

Peggy Stewart  April 24 

Laura Payne  April 25 

Anita Hyman  April 27 
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